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Befter Never Stops

11th October 2016

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you very much for all of your contributions to our local church’s Harvest Festival
collection last month; all donations were very gratefully received.

It was also fantastic to see so many of you at our recent Take One Author-Roald Dahl
open afternoon. The children revelled in showing off their hard work to you all - many
thanks.

Parent Consultations

Parent consultations begin this evening, 5.30-7.30pm and continue on Thursday 13
October, 3.30-5.30pm and Tuesday 18t October, 4.00-6.00pm. If you have not yet
made an appointment with your child’s class teacher, they will be very happy to
arrange a time with you.

Yours sincerely,
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Mr Guy Walsh
Headteacher




